
Arrival information in English

Dear friends of the Mettbrötchen, 

Dear RV friends,

only a few days left until the meeting and the weather forecast looks pleasantly good. 

In advance some info for your approach and stay.

Approach:

At the traffic airfield Hildesheim you can expect a lot of traffic, especially parachutists. Landing is 

always possible. The asphalt and grass runways are available for this purpose. However, if there are 

active parachutists in the air, please taxi to the end of the runway at landing direction 25 and lea-

ve it there. Lights will flash on the ground during jump operations. These may only be rolled over 

when they are off. This may take one to four minutes.

Refueling:

All grades of gasoline are available at vending machines. Cash as well as credit cards work. There 

are good prices and we recommend filling up as soon as you arrive.

Parking:

Please pay attention to the marschallers - we have two teams. They will show you the right way. If 

you are staying overnight, please secure and tie down the aircraft first.

Camping:

This is possible under the aircraft. The locations of showers and toilets are shown on the site plan - 

you will receive it upon arrival.

Arrival:

Please come directly to the registration desk after the plane has been taken care of. There you will 

receive your meal, souvenir gift etc. - from this point on you are free to talk, have fun and eat.



Workshops, lectures and more

There will be booths from Sky Fox, Garmin, Bose, Avidyne. FTS Flight Technology, Cirrus, Shark, 

Auto-Gyro, Aquila and many more. Experts will be on hand to answer your questions about techno-

logy and avionics.

Currently, the following is scheduled for Saturday, June 4:

Avidyne 10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m. 

Garmin 11:00 a.m. - 11:45 a.m. 

Garmin 2:00 p.m. - 2:45 p.m. 

Avidyne 3:00 p.m. - 3:45 p.m.

Panel Presentations:	

- Michael Manousakis, My flight with the AN2 from Mendig to New York 

- Klaus Plasa, My experiences with the FW190 and Me 109 

- Thomas Sandmann, OUV Gutachter für RV-Projekte

Furthermore there will be the possibility

- to fly a biplane (Boeing Stearman), get a taste as a pilot 

- Aerobatics in the Pitts 

- Demo flight in a new Cirrus 

- Demo flight with a gyrocopter 

- Parachute jump on a tandem

On Saturday evening there will be a tasty dinner, a small stage program and also the awarding of 

the various categories.

A word about the costs: We do this by pilots for pilots and thank already all our volunteers and 

sponsors. Nevertheless, we are happy about every additional Euro in our donation box. This box will 

be located at the reception and will also be visible during the days. Thank you!

So far - have a good journey and see you next week!

Kind regards from the organization team


